From: Maanifico, Rose

To: Britto, John
Subject: FW: [External] Steele’s developement
Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:15:19 AM
COMMUNICATION - C28
PH CW (PH) - July 13, 2020
ITEMS 4 AND 5
Rose Magnifico

Council / Committee Administrator 905-832-8585, ext. 8030 | rose magnifico@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan 1 City Clerk’s Office
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca

-----Original Message-----

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 9:06 PM

To: Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca>
Subject: FW: [External] Steele’s developement

-----Original Message-----

From: judy holland

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 5:25 PM
To: Clerks(@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Steele’s developement

My name is Judy Hartman Holland and wish to express Utmost displeasure at the proposed 54 story building
proposed for this area This is my home area and have lived her for forty years.

I think the traffic congestion, traffic , pedestrian traffic and many more will be a long term disaster not to mention
the safety issues for families children and seniors Please consider us the taxpayers over the money eager
developers.

There should be a

Middle compromise that would take into consideration us who have deep roots to this area Judy Hartman Holland



